
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
10:30:15	AM	
	
As	an	owner	of	2	properties	both	with	solar	(5.5kw	and	3kw)	I	am	extremely	
dissapointed	that	my	feed	in	Tarif	dropped	from	60	cents	to	6	cents	per	kw.	The	
electricity	companies	are	not	paying	a	fair	rate	for	our	input,	an	increase	to	12	
cents	per	KW	will	be	a	step	in	the	right	direction.	
	
Brian	Okey		
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